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Subject: Up Zoning in Ann Arbor

From: Ariane Anusbigian  
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 11:17 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: sarkis anusbigian <anusbigians@gmail.com> 
Subject: Up Zoning in Ann Arbor 

Hello, 

My husband Sarkis & I live at 2126 Woodside Rd and feel strongly about the proposed up zoning changes 
in Ann Arbor. We do not think these will be beneficial to the community and feel it will dramatically 
change our neighborhoods in a negative way. 

We are unable to attend the meeting tomorrow evening, but wanted to ensure that our opinion is heard. 

Thank you, 
Ariane & Sarkis Anusbigian 


